St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls
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Service Compassion Justice Perseverance

Friday 24th November 2017

Dear Families,

St Martin’s Carol Service: Monday 4th December 2017, 5:45 pm at Holy Trinity Church

As part of our Christmas worship we will be holding a Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols service on
Monday 4th December 2017. This is a traditional service that tells the story of the birth of Jesus
through a series of bible readings and related christmas carols with items sung by the congregation
and the school choir.

We would be delighted if you could join us for this special service which begins at 5.45pm and will
be finished no later than 7.15pm. The service will take place at Holy Trinity Church, Trinity Rise,
SW2 2QP. As is it a service there is no need to buy a ticket, everyone is welcome, and there will be
a retiring collection for our ECHO (Everyone Can Help Others) charities.

If you have any questions you can contact me either via email or on the school number below.

| hope you will be able to join us as we celebrate Christmas as a school community.

Yours sincerely,

Ms S. Poole Mr. Beever
Deputy Headteacher Teacher of Music
spoole@stmartins.academy beever.n@stmartins.academy
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